
Roche Report to the Community
Roche has used proven, effective, and pioneering technologies to 
clean up the former Roche Nutley site quickly and safely, and we 
continue to work closely with the New Jersey Department of  
Environmental Protection (NJDEP) on our long-term groundwater 
remediation plan, building on the extensive work that has already 
been completed. 

Update on the Environmental Remediation: 
November 20, 2021 - May 22, 2022

Over the past six months, Roche:
•	 Completed remedial measures in the MW-28 LNAPL (light 

non-aqueous phase liquid) area.
•	 Repaired wells within on-site redevelopment areas and closed 

wells no longer needed for groundwater monitoring, in  
accordance with regulatory guidelines.

•	 Conducted groundwater monitoring as specified in the  
NJDEP-approved December 2019 Groundwater Remedial  
Action Work Plan (RAWP).

•	 Continued to make information and reports available on the  
Roche Nutley website (www.roche-nutley.com).

Over the next six months, Roche plans to:
•	 Issue a Response Action Outcome (RAO) for groundwater  

following NJDEP approval of the Remedial Action Permit  
(RAP) application.

•	 Continue LNAPL gauging in MW-28 area.
•	 Continue to monitor groundwater in accordance with the 

RAWP.
•	 Close wells not needed for long-term monitoring, in accordance  

with regulatory guidelines. 
•	 Continue to make information and reports available on the 

website (www.roche-nutley.com), including the schedule for  
off-site groundwater sampling.

For questions regarding ongoing remediation activities, please contact:
Dawn Pompeo, Roche Nutley Project Coordinator
TRC Environmental Corporation
41 Spring Street
New Providence, NJ 07974
dpompeo@trccompanies.com 
(908) 988-1731
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